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Communication & Media Technologies students may be interested in a 
Summer Rhetoric Workshop hosted by Northwestern University. “The 
Visual Citizen” is a one-week seminar for graduate students offered July 
18-23, 2005. Through faculty presentations, assigned readings, and 
discussions, participants will explore the theme of the Visual Citizen.  
Topics include images of citizenship, norms of visibility and performance in 
public spaces, and other elements of how democracy might operate as a 
way of seeing.  Funding is available to cover most expenses.  Applicants 
should send a letter of nomination to Professor Robert Hariman, 
Department of Communication Studies, Northwestern University, r-
hariman2@northwestern.edu. 


